
 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS of NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

MEETING of April 26, 2018 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) – 
 

Public Comments – 

 

Appointments to Boards and Commissions - 

 

      Approval of Minutes - Meetings of March 22 and April 12 

 

Solicitors Report –  

 

Engineers Report – 

 

Managers Report –Children’s Initiative project to place benches at Sapovits Park; Household hazardous waste 

collection on May 5 at Emergency Services Training Center; Electronic recycling event on May 5 in 

Aston; Watershed Restoration grant due May 31 

          

Building and Zoning Committee Report by Mike Dougherty 

 Zoning change request by 116 and 120 E. Baltimore Pike (meeting with residents on May 3 at 6:30 pm) 

 Oak Valley development escrow request (to allow escrow for lot being built and for sewer extension) 

  

Community Enhancement Committee Report by Larry Baker 

 Summer Recreation program – June 25 through July 26 

         

Finance and Administration Committee Report by Kailin McKenzie-Fiumara 

 Motion to approve warrant list 

 Motion to sign DelVal continuing disclosure agreement 

 Financial update Q1 

   

Infrastructure Committee Report by Matt Sullivan 

 Resurfacing bids (to be received on May 8) 

 Aqua main replacement project (Country Club section) 

   

Parks and Open Space Committee Report by Matt Garson 

Summit School Committee 

 Tree vitalize grant (due May 1) 

 Placement of advertising banners at Township ball fields 

              

Public Safety Committee Report by Micah Knapp 

 Delco Alert 

   

Public Works Committee Report by Robert O’Connor 

  

  

 

 Adjournment – Next meeting is work session on May 10 


